



Thank you!

On behalf of our entire school community, we would like to extend our deepest thanks for your generous donation. Your support means more than words can express. Thanks to your kindness, we were able to present a meaningful award to a deserving student—an opportunity that not only recognized their hard work and dedication but also inspired them to continue striving for excellence. Your contribution made a real difference in their life, and it is a gesture they will carry with them as they pursue their future goals.

We are truly grateful for your continued support and belief in the potential of our students.

With heartfelt appreciation,

Westside SS Commencement Committee